April 11, 1975 '

David H. Spodick, M.D. :
Tufts Unilversity School of Medicine
Department of Medicine
- Lemuel Shattuck Hospital . v
170 Morton Street - ,
Boston, Massachusetts = 02130

Deay Dave:

Thanks SO much. I m recovering slowly
" from a back injury from playing tennis.

Glad to see numerators still are searching
for denominators. :

E Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/kn



TUFTS UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE — DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE
LEMUEL SHATTUCK HOSPITAL 170 MORTON STREET

CARDIOLOGY DIVISION BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02130

617—~522.6151 or 522.8110 EXT. 283 / 258

April 2, 1975

DAVID H. SPoDICK, M.D., DIRECTOR
PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Bed 1, Room 746
Orthopedic Ward

Methodist Hospital ‘
St. Louis Park, Minnesota
Dear Henry:

Your reply to George Mann was,of course "right on".
Indeed, it is the only conceivable answer, with all the
virtues, besides truth, of simplicity and succinctness.
It would be hard to attribute its brevity to writer's
cramp which would not have put you at your unique
address (the most precise in the correspondence section

of NEJM). I do hope, whatever it is has by now cleared.

Best wishes for a speedy recovery.

Youfls sinceyely,
S

¢ “Dav¥id H. Spodick, M.D.
DHS/bap






